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We are a Catholic community dedicated to challenging the mind, strengthening the heart, and nourishing the spirit of every student. 

 
Oct 9, 2020 

Oct 15/16 No School - Teacher Inservice 
Oct 21 No PM transportation 
Oct 23 End of First Quarter  
Oct 30 Trunk or Treat 1:30 - 2:30   (see page 2) 

View 1st Quarter Report Cards 
Nov 18 Early Release 12:45 (students will eat lunch at school) 
Nov 19 Virtual PA Meeting 7:00 PM 
 
The Fall Harvest Bazaar is tomorrow!​ ​ Please make sure to come out and support our vendors and food 
trucks.  Bring your family and friends.  Share it on FaceBook.  
 
Calendar Corrections: 
The end of the 1st QT will be Friday, Oct 23 (following diocesan calendar) 
Report Card grades will be available for parents on IC  Oct 30 
 
The Cougar Den web-store is now open for sweatshirt orders.  ​CLICK HERE​ to shop! Please remember that 
hooded sweatshirts are no longer allowed as part of the dress code.  They are acceptable for color days. 
Long oversized cardigan sweaters are not allowed as well.  ​Store will close at midnight on Sunday, October 18. 
Orders will be delivered to school the week of October 26. 
 
Tips for a Safe and Smooth Drop Off: 

1. Please wait and drop off your child on the sidewalk.  
2. Please don’t get out of the car yourself. If you need to, please park and walk your child to the door. 
3. Quick goodbyes keep the line moving.  If you need more time, please park and walk your child to the 

door. 
4. Slow down and keep an eye out for moving vehicles and children.  

 
Halloween Costumes: 
Friday, October 30 is now a Color Day.  Students K-5 may change into costumes 
after lunch.  Costumes should be simple and easy to put on in the classroom 
without adult assistance.  
 
Middle School Bowling Party - Oct 30th at Rockford Lanes 

● 6th Grade 9:30 - 10:30 
● 7th Grade 11:00 - 12:00 $5/Student 
● 8TH Grade 12:30 - 1:30 

http://stores.inksoft.com/cougar_den


 
Middle School students will be walking to Rockford Lanes.  They will not be wearing costumes.  They may add 
simple accessories (hat, tail, headband, glasses…) to their outfits if they wish.  
 
Respectful, Responsible, and Safe.​  On Monday these ten students were recognized by their teachers for 
being Respectful, Responsible and Safe and got to pick a prize from Mr. Varner’s PBIS Celebration Cart. 
Congratulations and keep up the good work! 
 

October 5, 2020 Recognition 
Kindergarten-Savanna Siterlet 
1st- Ryan Nichols 
2nd-Valerie Arceo 
3rd-Olivia Galang 
4th-Jack Strausbaugh 
5P- Rachel Shuart 
5S- Brendan McAuliffe 
6th-Alexis Asekomeh 
8th- Gillian VanSweden 
8th-Anna Chaudoir 
 
Have a great weekend!  Hope to see you Saturday at Bazaar. 

 

Mr. Varner 

 
 


